Mrs. Ralph Hontley, Oskaloosa, Mansas.

Dear Mrs. Bentley:

In answer to your letter of May 8th I am sending you some information on our Recreation Training Institute to be held at the University of Mansas May 16-20, inclusive. I believe you would find the training program offered to be very valuable at this time.

I trust you will find it possible to attend any or all of the sessions. If you have any further questions I shall be happy to hear from you again.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

Eno.